
Mr. Paul Aslanian 
1210 Kresson Road 

April 4, 1974 

Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08034 

Dear Mr. Aslanian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

our receipt #18192 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


